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Nemaha County Hospital welcoming new doctor

(KLZA)-- The Nemaha County Hospital in Auburn has announced that Dr. Gary
Koenig, who is board certified in internal medicine, pulmonary disease and
allergy and immunology is joining the hospitals medical team.

Dr. Koenig attended medical school at Creighton University and completed his
residency at Creighton University Medical Center. Specializing in Pulmonology,
Allergy and Immunology and Sleep Medicine, Dr. Koenig has been practicing for
over 20 years and is based out of Omaha.

Dr. Koenig will hold clinics on the 2nd Wednesday of every month beginning
February 8.
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